
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Potluck April 30 6:00 pm 
Officer’s  Meeting April 2 6:30 pm 
Regular Meeting April 16 7:30 pm 
4th Degree Meeting April 9 7:00 pm 

 

Dates to remember:  Fridays through April 11 Fish Fries 4-8 PM  

April  6, Second and Third Degree Exemplification in  Henderson, KY 
            April 26 & 27, Fourth Degree Exemplification at Bowling Green, KY  
                     

NOTICE:  IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN ONE OF THE DEGREE EVENTS, CONTACT GK BOB NOW!!! 

 
Fish Fries: We continue to have super attendance at our Fish Fries.  A huge THANK YOU to 
everyone who has pitched in and helped in any way to make the Fish Fries so successful.   Your 
participation has been an inspiration.   Let's continue to make this a record breaking Lenten Season!!!!! 
 
Knights Sashes:  At our last meeting, we discussed having Knights Masses and/or Fourth Degree 
Masses at St Francis de Sales.  Hopefully, these masses will be held on the fifth Sunday of any month 
having five Sundays.  The next month with a fifth Sunday will be June.  As a means of making our 
knights more visible at the masses it was decided to wear a gold sash when attending these Masses.  
Orders are being taken for the purchase of a minimum of 30 sashes.  You may contact the GK or Jeff 
Warren to sign up.  Cost is $20.00 each and we will assist anyone that wants a sash but is unable to 
afford the full purchase price.  When a Fourth Degree Mass is scheduled, Fourth Degree members will 
wear Full regalia if serving on the Honor Guard.  Being on the Honor Guard is truly an honor to which 
every Knight should aspire.   
 
Fourth Degree Regalia:  As stated above, serving on the Honor Guard in full Regalia is an honor and 
a thrilling experience.  There will be more events at the Parish in the coming months where Fourth 
Degree Regalia will be required.  At the last Fourth Degree meeting, it was decided to institute a 
program to help those who do not feel they can handle the nearly $500.00 cost of a full set of regalia.  
By contacting the Faithful Navigator, David Speis, arrangements can be made for Assembly 312 to 
purchase the Regalia, and let the member  
pay for the regalia over a reasonable period of time, after an initial down payment of $100.00.  Contact 
Faithful Navigator Davis Speis at 270 519 6090 for more information.  Anyone who wishes to purchase 
Regalia on his own should purchase only from Lynch and Kelly.  More information available from Grand 
Knight.  
 
Insurance Corner: See the additional attachment. 
Contacts: Bob Whitlock whitlockb@bellsouth.net 270-559-6036 

Visit our Website at WWW.KC1055.ORG 
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There are many financial consultants and retirement authorities who emphasize the  
need for a Long-Term Care (LTC) product for estate preservation and family  
protection. While many commercial life insurance companies have gotten out of  
the long-term care business, the Knights of Columbus considers LTC a very  
important piece of the family protection puzzle. The Order has been actively  
offering our members this product for nearly 15 years without a premium increase  
on current policyholders. Members who wisely purchased an LTC plan from the  
Knights in 2000 are still paying the same premiums today. Even better, our LTC  
coverage is backed by the full strength of the Order, which remains rooted in our  
strong Catholic values. Talk about stability when it counts.  
 
If we have not spoken about your need for LTC coverage in your family portfolio,  
please take some time out of your schedule to meet with me.  
 
Remember, long-term care policies are underwritten based on your health, and you  
most likely will never be any healthier than you are today. 
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Council #1055 Officers and Trustees 

Chaplain   Lector   

Grand Knight Bob Whitlock 270-559-6036 Advocate Jeff Nash 270-217-5180 

Dep. G K Dan Kelley 270-559-0876 Warden Jim Keeney 270-556-2121 

Chancellor Jacob Pushaver  Inside Guard Dwayne Brown 270933-0544 

Recorder Ed Menaugh 270-994-5184 Outside Guard Shannon Curtis 270-564-1070 

Trustee Carl McConnell 270-559-6498 Financial Secretary Joe Weitlauf 270-217-1598 

Trustee Doug Mayer 270-559-2065 Treasurer Jeff Warren 270-519-9990 

Trustee Charles Keeney 270331-3360    

Newsletter Info – 270-559-6036 Or whitlockb@bellsouth.net 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE:   WWW.KC1055.ORG 


